From: SSLS Arboricultural 
Sent: 04 July 2016 16:42
To: Planning; Matthew Coyne
Subject: RE: Land Abutting Bicester Village Car Park Pingle Drive Bicester [16/00844/F]

Dear Matthew,

I have no concerns regarding the two applications - the scheme is adequately addressed through the AMS/TPP.

Regards

Rhodri Jones


Rhodri Jones 
Arboriculture Officer (south) 
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